
From: Houngbo, William  

Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2020 12:32 PM 
To: licening@southwark.gov.uk 

Cc: Mills, Dorcas; Enebeli, Emma; O'Brien, Damian; Ali, Humaira 
Subject: Representation Against New Premises Application- 104 Druid Street, Billy Franks 

To whom it may concern 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

This is to confirm that I am objecting to this above application. 

1/Noise nuisance is the major consequence of the boom of the brewery industry 
accelerating  on Druid Street. This fact has a strong and negative impact on the rights of 
many residents to live in peace.  

2/ My colleagues councillors and I have repetitively visited the residents in the Arnold Estate 
who stated that they are constantly suffering from the noise at night. 

3/If that license application would be successful; it would worsen the nuisance situation. 
Pupils, vulnerable residents and families will not support this increase of the noise and this 
will prevent them to fulfil their daily commitments.  

4/ It is unfair for residents to undergo such experience while their paying their rents, bills 
and government taxes. 

5/ We should also take into account that some of these residents are elderly or people with 
disabilities. 

6/ An increase of noise could also lead to frustration, anger and total disorder after a long 
period of a lockdown. 

Thus, I definitely object to further settlement of such business in that particular area; 
knowing that there are other areas available and suitable for the purpose.  

Best wishes 

William 

Councillor William Houngbo 

Liberal Democrat Councillor for London Bridge and West Bermondsey Ward 

APPENDIX C



From: Ali, Humaira  

Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2020 1:45 PM 
To: Houngbo, William; Regen, Licensing 

Cc: Mills, Dorcas; Enebeli, Emma; O'Brien, Damian 
Subject: Re: Representation Against New Premises Application- 104 Druid Street, Billy Franks 

 

 

Cllr Humaira Ali 

London Bridge and West Bermondsey 

 

Sent on the move, Apologies for brevity 

 

On 2 Jul 2020, at 13:44, Ali, Humaira <Humaira.Ali@southwark.gov.uk> wrote: 

  

I support everything that councillor Houngbo has said here.   

 

The harm to children is unacceptable with many exhausted due to lack of sleep where loud 

noise is concerned.  

Cllr Humaira Ali 

London Bridge and West Bermondsey 

 

Sent on the move, Apologies for brevity 

 

mailto:Humaira.Ali@southwark.gov.uk

